
   
 

 
 

43 Stewart Road 
Collingwood, Ontario 
Canada 
epcor.com 

October 17, 2023   

Sent by EMAIL, RESS e-filing 

Ms. Nancy Marconi 
Registrar 
Ontario Energy Board 
27-2300 Yonge Street 
Toronto, ON M4P 1E4 
 
Dear Ms. Marconi, 

Re:  EPCOR Natural Gas Limited Partnership (“EPCOR”)  
 Brockton Expansion – Leave to Construct Application 
 EB-2022-0246 

 Reply Submission – Technical Conference 

 

Pursuant to Procedural Order No. 1, and in response to the October 16 th submissions of OEB 

Staff and Environmental Defence, EPCOR does not object to a technical conference in order to 

provide additional clarity on evidence provided in its amended Leave to Construct application, 

along with its Interrogatory Responses submitted on October 12, 2023.   

 

Should the OEB agree that a technical conference is necessary, EPCOR requests that an issues 

list be created in order to guide the proceeding, avoid undue delays, and provide EPCOR an 

opportunity to focus its preparation efforts on outstanding issues, beyond the entirety of all of the 

evidence it has placed on the record to this point.   

 

Please contact me if you require any further information.    

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Tim Hesselink, CPA 

Senior Manager, Regulatory Affairs 

EPCOR Natural Gas Limited Partnership  

(705) 445-1800 ext. 2274 

THesselink@epcor.com  
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